
The 2017 Junior Team is hitting 

the mid-point of the season with 

great stride.  They  continue to 

play with improvement week 

after week, keeping pace with 

some top-

notch teams 

in their divi-

sion.   

The Junior 
team, 

coached by 

Matt Hobbs 

and Shawn 

Merz, contin-

ue to play competitively and 

showcase their growing skills.  

They work hard at practice and it 

is paying off with several wins 

over the past few weeks.  

 

 

 

One for the record books!  

 
On Saturday, 

April 8th, Bryn 

Lester scored 

the first ever 

goal for our 

girls team, the 

Lady Jaguars as 

they took on 

the girls team 

from St Cathe-

rine’s. 

 
Makes sure if 

you see Bryn 

to tell her 

congrats!   

 
The Lady Jags  practice twice a week and play on 

their games on Saturdays at various site in Cen-

tral Ohio. 

 
Know any girls that want to play, little sisters, 

cousins, or neighbors?  The girls are looking for 

more players so they can field a complete team 

and continue on their quest for their first win! 

  Junior Team on FIRE!                  Lady Jags 1st  Goal! 

May 6th will be our Car Wash at Fazoli’s on Stringtown 

Road.  We will need lots of volunteers to make this a 

success!   Please plan on joining us as we wash, rinse and 

dry our way to raising funds for equipment and end of 

the year tournament  fees!  

 
We will need LOTS of players and parents to make this 

a success, please consider donating a few hours of your 

time! Please encourage your friends, family and neigh-

bors to stop in and get their vehicle washed for a monetary donation!   

Contact Sherry Lautenschleger or Shawn Ballinger and watch your email 

for sign-up and needed supplies! 
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Important 

Notes 

• Turn in unsold Roosters 

cards  

• Shootout for Solider Info 

• Ohio Cup Tournament 

• May 6th—Car Wash 

 

Upcoming Schedule 
Info may change check 

TeamSnap or with your coach 

for any changes 

GC Girls @  

Gahanna 

5/14 

2pm 

GC Seniors vs Granville 

White Sr @ Granville  
4/30 

1pm 

GC Seniors vs Pickering-

ton Black Sr @ Granville 
4/30 
230p 

GC Seniors vs St Mat-

thew @ Gahanna 
5/7 

1p 

GC Seniors vs Vikings 

Sr@ Gahanna 
5/7 

230p 

GC Juniors vs Hillard 

Bobcats Jr @ Amazing 

Grace Christian GC 

4/30 

1pm 

GC Juniors vs St Paul 

White Jr @ Amazing 

Grace Christian GC 

4/30 

4p 

GC Juniors vs New Con-

cord Jr @ Amazing 

Grace Christian GC 

5/7 

1p 

GC Juniors vs Hilliard 

Pumas Jr @Amazing 

Grace Christian GC 

5/7 

4p 



 

 Ohio State Men's Lacrosse is offering summer 

camps by grade level 2017!   

 

Visit their website online at 

http://http://www.ohiostatebuckeyes.com/camps/

m-lacros-camp.html  
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COLUMBUS, Ohio – Shootout for Soldiers and the Ohio Machine will share the field at Fortress Obetz on July 15th. The 24-hour 
long event will kickoff at 1 p.m., and will run until 7 p.m. when the Ohio Machine take the field to play the Denver Outlaws. After 
the Machine game, Shootout for Soldiers Ohio will resume on the main field, going throughout the night until 1 p.m. on July 16. 
The partnership is the first of its kind in professional lacrosse. 
 
The Machine will also be offering a special ticket package that will provide a complimentary ticket to a U.S. Veteran for every 
special Shootout for Soldiers ticket sold to the game. 
 
ABOUT SHOOTOUT FOR SOLDIERS: 

Started by a group of high school students in Maryland, Shootout for Soldiers is a 24-hour lacrosse game benefiting our nation’s 

heroes. The mission of Shootout for Soldiers is to use the platform of lacrosse to engage communities with their local veterans 

and support their healthy and successful transition into civilian life. By raising more than $1.5 million since its inception in 2012, 

To learn more, please visit www.ShootoutForSoldiers.com or follow @SFSLacrosse on Twitter. 

****ASK YOUR COACH FOR MORE INFORMATION AS THE GROVE CITY SENIOR TEAM NEEDS 

TO RAISE A MINIMUM OF $750.00 TO PARTICPATE IN THIS ONE OF A KIND EVENT**** 
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Major League  

Lacrosse in 

Central Ohio 

Did you know that Columbus has our own Major League Lacrosse team?       

Make plans to attend a game at their new stadium, Fortress Field, located minutes form Grove City in Obetz  at 

1841 Williams Rd, Columbus OH 43207.   

 Find more information at their website www.theohiomachine.com and check out the fastest game on two feet 

looks like professionally! 



The NCAA Division I Council voted to pass Proposal 

2016-26, which will drastically change the culture of 

lacrosse recruiting after this season.  
The proposal, aimed to scale back early recruiting, 

limits any contact between a college coach and re-

cruit until after September 1 of the student-athlete's 

junior year of high school.  

“We’re thrilled about the outcome and thankful for 

the NCAA Division I Council’s wisdom in approving 

such an important proposal,” said US Lacrosse CEO 

Steve Stenersen. “While no legislation is perfect, this 

decision represents a significant shift toward the best 

interests of young prospective student-athletes, their 

parents and the culture of our sport.” 

Early recruiting has led to verbal commitments from 

students as young as the eighth grade.  

The proposal will effect lacrosse 

only and will take effect unless the 

NCAA Board of Directors decides 

otherwise at its April 26 meeting. 

choice 

• Large Appreciation Plaque 
• Half-page ad in e-newsletter distribut-
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THANK YOU TO OHIO HEALTH FOR THEIR 

SUPPORT OF GROVE CITY LACROSSE 
 

Senior Team  

Staying the Course  

The Senior Boys team has 

faced many obstacles this 

season.  Mother Nature 

has been a factor with the 

past several practices 

having to be cancelled 

due to lightening and 

safety issues for the team.  

The team coached by 

Craig Stewart and Matt 

Schwartz remain optimis-

tic and on the hunt for 

their first win.  These 

boys are hardworking, 

determined and  making 

vast  improvements with 

each game. The boys and 

coaches are a remarkable 

example of what team-

work is all about!  



Contact us on our website 
www.gclaxclub.com  

Email: sponsorshipsgclaxclubcom 

 

If you would like more 
information on becoming a 
sponsor and our different 

sponsorship levels 
 

GROVE CITY 

LACROSSECLUB 

Senior Team 

to play in  
Ohio Cup 

Tournament 

 

Thank you our 2017 Sponsors! 

Just announced  - the Senior Team 

will be playing in the 22nd Annual 

Ohio Youth Lacrosse Tournament 

to be held on June 3rd & 4th at 

Bevelhymer Park in New Albany!  

  
Mark you calendars to come cheer 

the team to victory! 

SEND US 

YOUR  

PHOTOS! 
Do you have photos you 

would like to share of your 

team/player?  Before, during 

and after the game—your child 

practicing at home– we would 

love to share them in our 

newsletter!  

Please email photos to         

info@gclax.club with the sub-

ject line: PHOTOS and you 
may just see them featured in 

future newsletters, or on our 

social media pages, including 

TeamSnap and Facebook! 
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